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At the request of state members of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO),
the WIPO Secretariat is extending the study on law and practice in the field of industrial
designs. In this regard, the WIPO Secretariat has prepared a questionnaire for users of
the industrial design registration system in different countries. 

We ask the users of the industrial design registration system of the Republic of Moldova to take part
in the study and answer the questions on-line until 7 March 2013. This procedure takes about 15
minutes.

All answers will be treated confidentially.

The questionnaire in English, Russian, French and Spanish can be found at 
https://webaccess.wipo.int/opinio/s?s=5173 [1]

Information on tel.:
400-532 Alexandru Saitan, Chief of Industrial Designs Division,
400-533 Ludmila Goremichin, Senior Expert, Industrial Designs Division.

Thank you for participating in this study. 

 
   

  URL sursă: https://www.agepi.md/ro/node/5202  

Pagina 1 din 1

https://webaccess.wipo.int/opinio/s?s=5173

